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SPECIAL NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 

10/12/2022 

On September 30, 2022, the federal District Court of Oregon issued an Opinion and Order in 
KS Wild, et al. v. U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, et al., Case No. 1:20-cv-00952-AA. This 
lawsuit challenged the Fish and Wildlife Service’s Biological Opinion that analyzed the 
effects of the Poor Windy project on the Northern Spotted Owl. The Order granted the 
Plaintiff’s Motion for Summary Judgement in part, and relevant here, found that the BLM and 
FWS failed to reinitiate consultation, under the Endangered Species Act, after the 2019 fires.

The Salmon Run timber sale auction is postponed until further notice. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Medford District, at (541) 618-2305. 
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